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Re:  Lower Harbour Sewerage Scheme — Proposed Wastewater Treatment Plant at
d¢w, — —Shanbally, Co. Cork.
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Dear Sir or Madam, @
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[ refer to previous correspondence regarding the above

S
Following a request from An Bérd Pleanala, @@County Council has re-advertised its
intention to apply to An Bord Pleanala tbr@}gﬁbval for the construction of thc Wastcwater
Treatment Plant at Shanbally. \0&&\\
)

[ attach the notice that was publisheigsfgday in the Trish Examiner. Please note that the closing
date for submissions and observaki;éhs for An Bérd Pleanala is now the 9 May 2008.
oy

There have been no changes to the Environmental Impact Statement that was sent to you on

the 6™ March,

Yours faithfully,

Claire Foley,
Senior Staff Officer,

WSIP Project Office,

Cork County Council
Email: claire.foley@corkcoco.ie
Web: http://www.corkcoco.ie
Phone: 021 4285603

Fax: 021 4285777
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APPLICATION FOR APPROVAL TO AN BORD PLEANALA

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2000
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT REGULATIONS 2001-2006

PROPOSED WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT AT SHANBALLY, CO.
CORK

In accordance section 226 of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended),
notice is hereby given that Cork County Council, County Hall, Cork proposes to seek
approval from An Bord Pleanala for the construction of a Wastewater Treatment Plant
at Shanbally, Co. Cork, as part of the development of Cork Lower Harbour Sewerage
Scheme. Cork Lower Harbour Sewerage Scheme includes upgrading of the existing
waste water collection systems in the Lower Harbour area and includes construction
of a new marine pipeline crossing.

An Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) has been prepared in respect of the
proposed development. A copy of the EIS be available for inspection, free of charge,
Monday to Friday, until 9™ May 2008 (public hOlldd}’b epted) between 9.30 a.m.
and 4.30 p.m. at the offices of Cork County Councnl\\m%
& X
o  WSIP Project Office, Model Business Park, ;‘1 Farm Road, Cork
e Area Engineers Office, Church Road Cargg

é
A copy of the EIS may be purch,;ﬁ'(bﬁl WSIP Project Office, Model Business
Park, Model Farm Road, Corks® &&
OQ‘\
Submissions and observati relatmg to the implications of the proposed
development for the progét planning and sustainable development of the area
concerned and the likely affects of the proposed development on the environment,
may be made in writing to An Bord Pleanala, 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1, on
or before 9™ May 2008. An observer fee of €50 must be paid in respect of any
observations/submissions made other then those made by prescribed bodies as
specified at article 211 of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 to
2006.

Date; 28" March
Signed ;’ Noel O’Keeffe, County Engineer.
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